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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have planned the first of our experiences for the year.  

On Thursday 19th September 2019 we have the ‘Bug Man’ visiting which is linked to our ‘Beast Creator’ 

topic.  

This is a hands-on experience for the pupils where they will learn all about a wide range of creatures and 

have the opportunity to observe them closely and handle many of them.  

The cost of this activity is £3.00. 

We have set up Parent Pay so that you can pay for this event online. 

Unfortunately, the school is only able to subsidise payment towards the cost of school visits/experiences in 

exceptional circumstances, so if you would like your child to attend, payment must be made in full via 

Parent Pay by Friday 13th September 2019. 

Kind regards 

Year 5 Staff 

 

 

 Mr Bush    Miss Bruce    Miss Jocelyn  

(Class teacher)   (Class teacher)   (Class teacher) 
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